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Reforms to investment bank special administration regime 

 
ICAEW welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Reforms to investment bank special 
administration regime published by HM Treasury on 9 March 2016, a copy of which is available 
from this link. 
 
 
This ICAEW response of 21 April 2016 reflects consultation with the Insolvency Committee which 
is a technical committee made up of Insolvency Practitioners working in large, medium and small 
practices. The Committee represents the views of ICAEW licence holders. 
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/506136/_PU1896__SAR_Consultation.pdf


ICAEW is a world-leading professional accountancy body. We operate under a Royal Charter, 
working in the public interest. ICAEW’s regulation of its members, in particular its responsibilities in 
respect of auditors, is overseen by the UK Financial Reporting Council. We provide leadership and 
practical support to over 145,000 member chartered accountants in more than 160 countries, 
working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure that the highest standards 
are maintained. 
 
ICAEW members operate across a wide range of areas in business, practice and the public sector. 
They provide financial expertise and guidance based on the highest professional, technical and 
ethical standards. They are trained to provide clarity and apply rigour, and so help create long-term 
sustainable economic value. 
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1. We welcome the proposed changes in general terms and do not propose commenting in detail 

here on the specific questions raised. 
 

2. A number of our member firms will be responding separately to raise some practical and 
technical issues that will require further consideration and we understand that government will 
engage with industry participants to ensure that implementation of the changes will be as 
effective as possible.  
 

3. We support this approach and if we are able to assist in that process, we would be happy to do 
so. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


